
 

 
 

 

OUR LADYõS UPDATE 

O UR LADY  OF THE ANGELS  MATERNITY  SHELTER 

MESSAGE FROM THE ADMINISTRATOR 

Every once in a while someone comes into your life that brings a light into 
the room when they enter, and you can stell feel that woarm glow after they 
leave.  At the shelter, we have een blessed to hae someone like that in our 
lives for the last 6 years, and her name was Jane Montgomery.  Jane was a 
dedicated volunteer at the shelter and very significant to the work we do 
with the Texas Pregnancy Care Network, that brings in some financial reim-
bursement to the shelter.  Because of her diligence to excellence, OLAMS 
won the TPCN first place award for Program Integrity in 2012.  As the Ex-
ecutive Director, John McNamara, said about our winning that award, ñyou 
have now set the bar for excellence very high that all other agencies must try 
to meet,ò  and Jane was instrumental in setting those standards. 

 

Jane was very active in her community in Salado; she loved her Bible Study 
group, the weekly bowling league, and she was a very faithful member of 
the Cowboy Church in Salado.  Everyone who knew Jane, couldnôt help but 
love her friendly disposition, love for her family and her generous spirit. 

 

On the day we learned that Jane had died suddenly, my first response was 
ñHeaven has another angel today.ò  And although we wonôt physically see 
Jane anymore at the shelter, that warm glow of love she left behind will al-
ways be felt, and she will be missed. 

        JaLeta 
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NEED FOR VOLUNTEERS 

We are looking for volunteers who can relieve the House Parents every Sunday in 4 hour blocks 
of time: 9-1 and 1-5. 

 

The Sisters, who serve as our permanent House Parents, belong to the religious order, The Sis-
ters of Sacred Sciences.  They have requested Sundays as a day off together from the shelter for 
mass and prayer. 

 

Please call the shelter at (254) 742-2340 if you would be interested in volunteering. 

Sister Bibiana Induar, Sister Nilam Xess and Sister Frisca Guria.   



Sister Frisca Guria was also born and raised in the north part of 
India in the state called Odisha.  Her mother raised her, 1 brother 
and 5 sisters. Her father died when she was 9 years old. Sister 
Frisca came from a very devout Catholic family and they supported 
her decision to become a nun. Sister completed her high school 
studies and decided to join the religious congregation of Sisters of 
Sacred Sciences.  She states she òwas convinced of her vocationó 
and made her first vows in 2005.  After that, she worked on her 
Bachelor of Arts degree, which she completed in 2008.  She made 
her final vows in 2010.  In 2011, Sister Frisca was in charge of 
candidates who were aspiring to become Sisters and she was also 
their teacher, teaching them grammar and stories of the Saints. 

Sister Frisca enjoyed working in her community as well as being 
involved in church activities.  She came to OLAMS on August 1, 
2012. We are so blessed to have her join us.  
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SPECIAL THANKS TO THE FOLLOWING: 
 

OLAMS 

 Appreciates all 

the volunteers and 

donors who give so  

generously of their time, 

 talent, and treasures to make 

 this ministry possible. Here are 

just a few of the gifts we received: 

Sheila BerningðShelter Consultant 

Phil Leibowitz, Jr.ðInsurance Consultation  

Novosad ElectricðElectrical repairs and service 

Steve RoederðComputer repairs and maintenance 

Phil and Mary Ann EverettðYard work and shelter repairs 

Josephine GuardadoðHealth Screenings for new residents & their children 

Tom PechalðTraining for staff, and volunteers on CPR/1st Aid Certification 

Ed McCraeðMonthly maintenance check on shelterôs fire extinguishers, ac filters 

We are so thankful for our hard-working Volunteers and Sub-House Parents: 

      Frances Elliott     

      Louise Leyden    

                    Dolores Lopez    

                    Francyn Madler 

           Mary Ann McCrea 

      J                Janie Petter-Hattemer  
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Please join Our Lady of the Angels Maternity Shelter 

as we celebrate our  

Eleventh Annual Benefit Banquet 

 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 24, 2014 

 

 

Bell County Expo Center 

301 West Loop 121 

Belton, TX 

 

This yearôs Banquet will feature: 

  

 

Social Hour and Silent Auction 6-7 pm 

followed by Dinner and Program from 7:15-9 pm 

 

Tickets are $50/individual dinner or $375/table of 8 

For Reservations, please call St. Lukeôs Catholic Church at 

 (254) 773-1561 

 



At Our Lady of the Angels, we always have ongoing needs:  

The majority of items we receive at the shelter are for the babies and children, 
and without these donations we couldnôt meet the needs of the moms we help. 
However, many of our moms at the shelter are in need of personal items for 
themselves, and although the shelter provides whatever has been turned in as 
donations, it would also be nice to offer NEW items for the moms. Some of 
these items might include: maternity gowns, tennis shoes and socks, house 
shoes or flip-flops.  Gift cards would be great too, for special items such as 
maternity undergarments.  During the winter months we always need warm 
clothing, such as sweatshirts and pants, coats and jackets. 

 

ANOTHER IMMEDIATE NEED 
 

As we start a new year itôs important to look at the mission of Our Lady of the Angels and 
to make sure that each and every day we do everything possible to meet the needs of eve-
ry young mother and child who stay at our shelter.  Women learn of our shelter from a va-
riety of different sources: pregnancy centers, shelters that cannot house pregnant women, 
word of mouth from friends or family; the phone book, and now more frequently, the in-
ternet.  As technology advances, we find that we have not been able to stay up with the 
times with our website.  The young lady who designed our website in 2009 was the de-
pendent of a soldier at Ft. Hood.  She was from England, and eventually moved back to 
England when her husband was sent to Iraq.  We have made numerous calls to other agen-
cies for assistance with our website, but so far, no one has stepped up to help.  If you or 
anyone you know can help us with this immediate need to update our current website, 
please have them contact us.  We believe this will be a great tool to reach those who are 
looking for a shelter such as OLAMS. 

OTHER ITEMS NEEDED: 

newborn baby clothes 

diapers 

formula 

baby wipes 

coats/jackets 

maternity clothes 

shoes for moms 


